Brighton & Hove Older People's Council  Election is Coming

The Older People's Council (OPC) was set up to make sure that older people in the city have a say in the services which affect them and the communities in which they live.

Nine older people will be elected for a four year term of office.

The election will be by postal vote on 02 July 2015.

You must be on the OPC electoral register to vote in the election. To be on this register you must be:
on the standard electoral register

a resident of Brighton & Hove

aged 60 years or over

To check if you are already on the OPC register, telephone the Brighton & Hove City Council's Electoral Services Office on 01273 291999.
OPC election registration forms are available in the city libraries, One Stop office on North Road and on the OPC website http://www.olderpeoplescouncil.org/register  
Make sure your registration form is returned to the Electoral Services Office BN1 1ZZ by 17 June 2015.
Would you like to stand for election to the OPC ?
The OPC election in July is your opportunity to contribute. The OPCneeds older people from all walks of life, experience and backgrounds to stand in the election. Women and candidates from minority groups are especially welcome.

A key requirement is the enthusiasm to get involved and the energy to commit to four years of work.
To stand for election you must be:
· on the Brighton & Hove electoral register

· a resident of Brighton & Hove

· aged 60 years or over

If you want to stand for election, information packs for candidates will be available from 7 June from the Council Offices at Brighton Town Hall and Hove Town Hall.

Further information can also be obtained from the OPC website www.olderpeoplescouncil.org 
